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It could make all the difference.
Hedgehog numbers have dropped by 30% in the last ten years. 
Small amounts of food, less pesticides and wilder spaces will have a huge impact 
on hedgehog welfare in our neighbourhood. For more information please visit:

www.kentwildlifetrust.org.uk/help-a-hedgehog

Help Our Hedgehogs
Can you make some simple 
changes to your own garden?
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